
        

 

 
 

 

 

8th November 2019 
 

  

 
 Diary Dates: 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
21/11 3:30 – 7pm 
26/11 3:30 – 7pm 

 
Children In Need 

Wear PJs, Onesies or 
something spotty £1 

15/11 
 

Non Uniform Day 
Hamper items for Christmas 

Fair 
22/11 

 
Y6 Visit to Crucial Crew 

26/11 
Letter to follow 

 
Non Uniform Day 

Bottle donations for 
Christmas Fair 

29/11 
 

Christmas Bingo 
2/12 

 
Christmas Fair 

6/12 
 

KS1 Nativity 
10/12 at 2pm 
11/12 at 6pm 

 
Reception Nativity 

16/12 at 4pm 
 

KS2 Carol Concert 
16/12 at 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Your child should have brought a letter home today with the date and time of your Parents’ 

Evening appointment (s). Please contact class teachers if you haven’t received it. 

 

Children In Need 
On Friday 15th November, pupils are invited to support Children In Need by coming to 

school in pyjamas, onesies or something spotty and bringing in a donation of £1. 

 

CO-OP Fnding 
We had the amazing news this week that a total amount of £5169.75 has been raised for 

our school through the community funding at the Co-op. Enormous thanks to the Co-

op, to Nichola Couch and Jacinta Hallows, who submitted the winning bid for us 

to receive the funding, and to all the families and members of the community who 

have supported by shopping there. 
 

Project Homework 
I think it is fair to say that all of the staff at school have been absolutely blown away by 

the quality of the project homework that has been brought into school this week. The range 

of work and the creativity involved has been incredible. The children have obviously 

enjoyed their projects and so much learning has taken place in the process. Thank you to 

all the family members who have supported them. 

 

Remembrance 
Thank you to everyone who has bought poppies and other merchandise this week to 

support the British Legion’s Poppy Appeal. Items will be on sale again on Monday for 

children to buy. We will have two minutes silence in our assembly on Monday to 

remember those who have lost their lives in war and a group of children will accompany 

Mr Davies to a local remembrance service as representatives of Eaton Primary School. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

  

 


